
 

 

16th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Afterschool Clubs Booking Information – Final Half Term 
 

 
Following the letter sent last week, we are pleased to announce that bookings for our 
afterschool clubs for the final half term of the year are now open. 
 
 
Please find attached letters with booking instructions for Sportspoint and We Are Adventurers. 
 
 
To book Multisports and Girls’ Football, please fill out this Google Form: 
https://forms.gle/hjfhuW3kAbvdmzu99  
 
 
Please note the deadline for booking clubs is midday on Thursday 26th May 2022. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
School Office 

https://forms.gle/hjfhuW3kAbvdmzu99

